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From: Clare Mcpherson
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: Norfolk Island
Date: Wednesday, 9 May 2018 10:53:10 AM

Hi AEC
We are residents of Norfolk Island and we strongly object to be included in the proposed ACT Federal
redistribution 2018.
Norfolk Island is a remote Pacific Island and its closest neighbours are NOT Australia. This island has never
geographically, ethnically and culturally been part of Australia.
We have been and continue to be disenfranchised and to include this island in an ACT electorate continues this
inequality. We are governed under NSW law but are not entitled to vote in NSW.
We have no ties with Canberra - we are a remote island in the Pacific and therefore should be treated as a
seperate entity.
Yours Sincerely
Mervyn Buffett
Clare McPherson
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